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CIRCULAR

Dear Parents,

Warm greetings from TWGS!

We would like to inform you that the school will be closed for the upcoming Dussehra
Break, which is scheduled from 21st October 2023 to 25t October 2023. The school
will resume its regular activities on 26t October 2023, which falls on a Thursday, and
the school timings will remain as usual. We kindly request parents to ensure that their
children come to school dressed in winter uniforms following the break.

Please be aware that the school's timing for the winter session will undergo a change
after the Deepawali break, in accordance with our school's annual calendar for
2023-24.

For any inquiries related to school transportation during this period, please do not
hesitate to contact Mr. Shashi Bhusan Chauhan at 9897042210.

We take this opportunity to wish you and your family a joyous and blessed Durga
Pooja.

Warm regards,




